 MACROBUTTON clinicname DOCTOR OR CLINIC NAME 

 MACROBUTTON date [ Date ] 
 MACROBUTTON clinic [ Clinic Name & Address ] 
Dear  MACROBUTTON patient [ Patient Name ] ,

It has been our pleasure to serve you during your care in this office.  I wanted to follow-up with you as you have not seen us since  MACROBUTTON date [ Date ] .  I hope you are keeping up with your stretches and adapting to further life challenges.  

We try to allow people to receive the maximum benefit from their chiropractic care by scheduling regular check-ups to support the changes received throughout the rest of the year.  Please note that our goal is to reduce any stress in your nervous system by improving and maintaining optimal spinal mechanics, as an optimally functioning nervous system will allow your body to adapt more favorably to whatever it has to cope with.  Acute emergency care is frustrating to deal with when prevention is the key to living more optimally.  Remember to keep regular with your exercise, especially stretching programs. 

Please let me know if you wish us to close your file or keep it open as we do not like to keep files “up in the air”.  If we do not hear from you within the next 4 weeks, I will assume that you want your file placed in inactive care.  Should you wish to renew care, please let us know in advance and we would be happy to accommodate you.  Please feel free to call anytime should you have any questions or concerns.  Remember that if you do not have time for illness you need to make time for wellness.

On behalf of myself and my staff, accept our warmest thanks for allowing us to participate with you in the renewal of function and health.

Sincerely,

 MACROBUTTON doctor [ Chiropractor's Name ] 
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